
 

ASSOCIATION OF BALKAN ATHLETICS FEDERATIONS 

headoffice@balkan-athletics.eu 

www.balkan-athletics.eu 
           

page 1/1 
 

 
Sofia, 28 April 2015 

Dobromir Karamarinov,  
President ABAF 
 
To:  ABAF Member Federations 

Subject: Changes in the Balkan Calendar 2015 

 
 
Dear Friends, 

This is to officially inform you about some changes in the Balkan competition calendar for 2015. 
 
Due to financial problems the Greek Federation SEGAS had to cancel their hosting of the Balkan 
Senior Championships which was planned to take place in the city of Serres.  
 
Fortunately the Romanian Federations was able to react immediately and agreed to organise 
the event in Pitesti, keeping the initial dates.  
 
The Serbian Federation could additionally contribute by taking over the Balkan Youth 
Championships which is now going to take place in Sremska Mitrovica instead of Buchares, 
again keeping the initial date.  
 
In summary the changed venues for Balkan events 2015 are as follows:  

Balkan Senior Championships will be held in Pitesti, Romania on 1-2 August 2015 

Balkan Youth Championships will be held in Sremska Mitrovica, Serbia on 4 July 2015 

We take this opportunity to thank both Romanian and Serbian Federations for their adequate 
intervention in order to secure the best solution of the situation.  
 
We are also glad to inform you that the date of the Balkan Congress was set to 24 September 
2015 in Vrsac, Serbia.  
 
Please find attached the updated Calendar where the changes are marked in red.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Dobromir Karamarinov 
ABAF President  

 

 


